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Class Reader Writer Mathematician 

Ladybirds Reuben Bear Ivy 

Bumblebees Kenzel Daisy Olivia 

Caterpillars Alfie William Lucy-Mae 

Dolphins Ava Sienna Kristina 

Sharks Eden Lois Mason 

Stingrays Mrinali Lily Rose-Ivy 

Turtles Wade Dacey/Leighton Sonni 

Orcas Jacob Amy Freddie 

Penguins Harvey Libby Wilf 

 

 

In worship this 
week, we have 
begun to think 
about Advent 

and the period of 
waiting until 
Christmas.   

Trees of Love Service 

All Souls’ Church 

Sunday 4th December 

At 5pm 

 

 

Concert              

Friday 9th December  

School Hall      

2.30pm              

Parents of children 

currently learning an 

instrument in school 

welcome! 

School Trip Reminder – Help 

us to save our school trips!! 

Please make payment of school 

trips by 31
st
 December 2022. We 

require at least 95% of            

contributions to be paid for the 

school trips to go ahead.         

Unfortunately they will be       

cancelled if we do not receive 

95%. 

Christmas 

panto 

Tower theatre 

Wednesday 14th december 

the children are looking 

forward to their trip to 

the panto! Remember,       

children will need to bring 

a packed lunch on the day.   

If your child is entitled to 

free school meals and 

would like a school packed 

lunch, please let the school 

office know by Monday 5th 

December. 

 

The last day of term is                                         

Friday 16th December at 1pm. 

 

 

We are back to school after the     

Christmas Holidays on Tuesday 3rd 

January. 

We are looking forward to      

seeing you all after school today 

at                                                

The Christmas Fayre 

3.30pm-5.00pm 

 

We raised £109.14      

selling poppies for this 

year’s Poppy Appeal  

 

Desperately Seeking 
Coats 

If anyone has any     
children's coats that 

they no longer need we 
would love them for 
our Uniform Shop.  

Please bring them to 
the school office. 


